ARCO Oil and Gas Company 3y

June 17, 1993

State of New Mexico

Oil Conservation Division
P. O. Box 2088
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2088

Attn: Michael E. Stogner

Re: Directional Drilling
South Justis Unit "G" #128

Dear Sir:

ARCO is requesting administrative approval to directional drill subject well because (1) the
original surface location is not satisfactory due to surface obstructions, and, (2) the bottom
hole location is an unorthodox location previously approved. Order #9747. Rule 111 (c).

The stake for the original approved unorthodox location fell approximately 15 feet from
state Hi-way 128 right-of-way. A large Arch site (Buffalow Wallow) restricted any reasonable
movement to the north. See attached illustration.

ARCO is the operator of all offsetting proration units.
Sincerely,

T UL i

Ken W. Gosnell

Regulatory Coordinator
915 688-5672
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